
Dear Moduli Elettronici e Componenti 
 

 
Compliance declaration with REACH and RoHS   

for modified product of NXED04S series 
 
 

We Nippon industries Co., Ltd. hereby declares to MEC that NXED04S 
series is still compliant with the responsibilities required by the REACH 
regulation and RoHS directive after the running change of materials from 
Sept. 2022. 
 
 
 

 
June 21, 2022 

 
        Nippon Industries Co., Ltd.  CRL Division 

 
 
 
 
 

      (Engineering Manager) 
 
 

Osamu Hikino                                                          (signature) 
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